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Fruit Street Local Historic District Commission
Meeting Minutes —June 8, 2011
Mayor’s Conference Room, City Hall

Meeting of the Fruit Street Local Historic District Commission was called to order at 7:04 PM.

Roll Call
Present: Maurice Southworth, Bonnie Sontag, Tom Bower
Absent: Kevin Wallace

General Business
a) Approval of Minutes
There were no minutes present to approve. Bonnie Sontag will request minutes from Kevin

Wallace via e-mail.

Correspondence
a) Chairman Maurice Southworth read a letter from the Mayor’s office that discussed
the application of Leah McGavern to replace Stephen Feige as the architectural
consultant on the committee. The appointment is expected to be approved by the City
Council at their June 3 meeting.

b) Fred Barkley of 9-11 Fruit street wrote a letter, dated April 28, 2011, stating he
was repairing existing chimneys at his home without any expected changes to the
current appearance. Maurice Southworth wrote back on May 5, 2011, that this
type of repair is excluded from the need for approval from FSLHDC.

Old Business
Rules and Regulations were discussed and a few corrections were noted. Bonnie Sontag
agreed to make the changes and the document is to be voted on for approval atthe

July meeting.

New Business
None

Adjournment
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Tom Bower - Note Taker.
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